
              

  Township of Enniskillen      Duncan McTavish 

                             4465 Rokeby Line            Administrator-Clerk/Treasurer 

                                    Petrolia ON              Mike Cumming 

                                   NON 1RO                  Road Superintendent 

          (519)882-2490            

  Fax:  (519) 882-3335      

ROAD CLOSURE NOTICE 
 

MESSAGE FROM: Darcy Mitchell, Enniskillen Road Superintendent phone 519-882-2490 
 

DATE:      July 16, 2024           

 

Fairweather Road 

Between Oil Springs Line & Aberfeldy Line 

Gates are closed and locked. 
 

EFFECTIVE TODAY 
 

July 16, 2024 
DUE TO FLOODING 

 
Please call Darcy Mitchell - Public Works 

Superintendent, with questions or concerns at  
519-882-2490 

 

Notification has been sent to: 

OPP Dispatch  1-519-680-4697, Petrolia OPP Detachment  519-882-1014 

Central Dispatch-Ambulance Services  wallaceburgcacc@sunnybrook.ca 

Oil Springs Dire Dept -oilspringsfiredept@hotmail.ca 

Katie.hurst@cklass.ca 

Pat.teahan@cklass.ca 

White Coach Lines dispatch@wightbuslines.ca 

Public Announcements-CHOK 519-542-1520 

Petrolia Post office 519-882-4944 

The Independent news@petrolialambtonindependent.ca 

County of Lambton-519-845-3872 

St. Clair Region Conservation edecloet@scra.on.ca 

 

Please Note:  The information in this fax is intended for the named recipient only.  It may contain 

privileged and confidential information.  If you have received this fax in error – please notify us 

immediately.  Thank you. 
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